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ATMOSPHERE OF THE CLINIC








The atmosphere is a most important part. It should be business-like and friendly. By no means should any person be allowed on the premises who does not have business there. There is nothing so disturbing to a preclear as to have a bunch of auditor’s hanging around discussing techniques and their own cases or seeking to recruit clinic preclears.








THE AUDITORS OF THE CLINIC








The auditors of the clinic should have their own bulletin and schedule board, but this is not to be in the reception room.





Auditors must not congregate in the reception room and should not talk to preclears except in session.
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